
 We’ve Got Mail! 
 

 

 Dear Friends & Neighbors, 
 
I would like to thank everyone for their 
prayers and cards. They really helped me get 
through my illness. 
 

Mary Lazoryk, #202 

Dear Friends & Neighbors, 
 

 It’s been a rough 6 weeks but John is home now.  We want to thank all of our 
friends and neighbors in Foxwood Village for their prayers, cards, encouragement 
and well wishes.  We are fortunate to live in a community where someone is always 
there to lend a helping hand or kind words. 
 A special thank you to Don & Judy Engles and John & Irene Monahan for 
taking turns with my mail. As you know it is catalogue season so they now know 
why my family calls me the “Catalogue Queen”. 
 We also want to thank all of you for your prayers and cards on the passing of 
my brother Ed on November 17th. 
 

John & Janise Fallon, #99 

 Tom and I would like to thank 
everyone for your cards, gifts, Mom’s 
cards, calls, visits and most of all for 
your support during my Mother’s 
passing. 
 You are all wonderful, caring 
groups and we are blessed to have 
you as friends at Foxwood. 
 

Our Sincere Thanks, 
Micky & Tom Coppola, # 126 

To All, 
 

 I am living in East Northport.  
It’s a hour’s drive, so I sold my car.  I 
miss you all in Foxwood. 
 
Merry Christmas & a Great New Year! 
 

Ginny Wagner 
 

760 Larkfield Rd., East Northport, 
NY, 11731 

To All Mom’s Friends & Neighbors at Foxwood Village, 
 
 Thank you so much for your parayers and kindness.  
It helped us get through a very sad time in our lives. 
 

From the Family of Rita McMahon 


